
 

 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS  

BRISTOL SELECTBOARD 

PROPOSED CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PLAN  

August 12 and August 26, 2024 

 

The Bristol Selectboard will hold hybrid public hearing on Monday, August 12, 2024, on the 

preliminary Bristol Capital Improvement Plan for FY2025-FY2030.   Another hybrid public 

hearing will be held Monday, August 26, 2024 to consider adoption of the CIP pursuant to 24 

V.S.A. §4430 and 24 V.S.A. 4443.  The meetings will begin at 6:30pm and the hearings would 

be on the agenda around 7:00pm.   

 

The Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) includes the budget for the current FY2025 year and a 

program for the subsequent five years (FY2026-FY2030) that identifies the Town of Bristol's 

priority capital funding needs, a recommended financing schedule, and possible sources of funds.  

The CIP pertains to the entire geographic area of the Town of Bristol and contains the following 

sections: 

 

I. Purpose 

II. Project Scheduling and Choice of Financing 

III. Bristol Town Plan Highlights 

IV. Recent Capital Improvements and Investments 

V. Project Descriptions 

VI. Impact on Municipal Tax Rates 

 

The proposed Bristol Capital Improvement Plan will be available on Bristol’s Web site at 

www.bristolvt.org and can be viewed or obtained at the Bristol Town Office Monday–Thursday, 

8:00am - 4:30pm. 

 

To join the Zoom meeting: 

Meeting ID: 879 1281 0018 

Passcode: 619003 

Join meeting by phone:  1 (646) 558-8656  

 

For more information, please contact Town Administrator Valerie Capels at 

townadmin@bristolvt.org or call (802) 453-2410. 
 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 

P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 

(802) 453-2410 x 1 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  

www.bristolvt.org 
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